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CANADIAN NUCLEAR SOCIETY/SOCIÉTÉ NUCLÉAIRE CANADIENNE INC.

To: CNS Council file # 1600
From: Bill Garland <garlandw@mcmaster.ca>
Subject: Update on the Universities Committee
Date: February 29, 2000

The main activity of the Universities Committee for the coming year will be the student conference and the
new CANTEACH project.

Annual Student Conference - March 2000:
• The conference will take place March 10 and 11 at Mcmaster University.  Details can be found at

http//epic.mcmaster.ca/~garlandw/univcomm/studconf2000/confindex.htm.  Planning is on
schedule. 

• The sponsorship drive is nearing completion.  As the attached updated budget shows, we have a
confirmed cash sponsorship of $4800, not counting the CNA commitment of half the deficit up to
$2500.  I await a return on my call to OPG.  I hope to come in under budget but we shall see. 

• Registration is going well.  We have 14 papers and 27 student attendees in total.  Council members
who plan to attend can register via the web.  I need commitments from university professors
and industry to attend and help judge.  So far I just have Fred Boyd and Sadok Guellouz.  Can
Council help me out?

CANTEACH:
• The CANTEACH project is an AECL - CNS Universities Committee initiative that began in

January 2000 with the mandate to produce technical educational material on CANDU reactors. 
Planning is just beginning and I will report on this after the student conference activities in hand.

• You can find out detailed information at
http://epic.mcmaster.ca/~garlandw/canteach/canteachindex.htm

Upcoming Meetings:  
• An informal meeting will be held for all those interested in the committee's activities at the Annual

CNS Conference (June, 2000).  There has still been no progress on setting up an educational
session at the conference other than commitments for two papers have been made (Jeremy
Whitlock and myself) .

Cc via email:
George Bereznai <fnegbr@eng.chula.ac.th>
Hugues Bonin <bonin-h@rmc.ca>
Fred Boyd <Fboyd96@aol.com>
Steve Bushby <bushbys@aecl.ca>
Henry Caplan <henry.caplan@usask.ca>
Jen-Shih Chang <changj@mcmaster.ca>
Nares Chankow
<fnenck@kankrow.eng.chula.ac.th>

Robin Chaplin <rchaplin@unb.ca>
David Chettle <chettle@mcmaster.ca>
Jerry Cuttler <cuttlerj@candu.aecl.ca>
Romney Duffey <duffeyr@aecl.ca>
Greg Evans <evans@ecf.utoronto.ca>
Guellouz, Sadok <guellouzs@aecl.ca>
Esam Hussein <aa46@unb.ca>
Dave Jackson <jacksond@mcmaster.ca>
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Jean Koclas < koclas@meca.polymtl.ca>
Mohamed Lamari <mlamari@mae.carleton.ca>
Brent Lewis <lewis-b@rmc.ca>
Derek Lister <dlister@unb.ca>
Aslam Lone <lonea@crl.aecl.ca>
Guy Marleau <marleau@meca.polymtl.ca>
Martin Pierre <pierre-j@rmc.ca>

William Prestwich <prestwic@mcmaster.ca>
Terry Rogers <TR626262@aol.com>
Ben Rouben <roubenb@aecl.ca>
Daniel Rozon <rozon@meca.polymtl.ca>
Le Huu Thang <lehuuthang_vn@vol.vnn.vn>


